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Goodbye Parents and Carers 

Well what can we say as we say goodbye at the end of one the strangest terms any school has 

ever seen.  

We would like to say a massive thank you to all the Featherstone Wood staff, including those 

that you don’t see like Jan Reynolds our cook who has been in every day preparing hot meals 

and lunches and our cleaners, who have helped keep the school running during these unprece-

dented times. 

Sadly we are saying goodbye to some of our staff; Miss Maggs and Miss Walker are going to 

new schools, Mrs Cox is leaving our Early Years team and Mrs Pring has retired from being one 

of our lunchtime staff after nearly 20 years! 

Enjoy the summer break and we look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 2nd September 

along with Miss Lockhart and Miss Paine who will be joining us as our new teachers. 

Mrs Cox holding back the 

tears this morning 

3/4 bubble Saying goodbye to Miss Walker 



Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday 17th July 2020 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR SPORTS AND STAR LEARNERS 
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Our last Star Learner for Year 6 is 

Sophie for her amazing attitude to-

wards her learning. Always doing 

her best and being a pleasure to 

teach. 


